
E Makaʻala Kākou! 
"Be Vigilant" 

 

Be aware of what we are bringing to Kaho‘olawe 
Biosecurity is everyone’s responsibility.  Help keep Kaho‘olawe Island 
Reserve (KIR) free of new harmful introductions and Invasive Alien 
Species (IAS). Please carefully inspect all vessels, materials, and 
personal gear transported to the island for IAS. For more information 
contact KIRC 808-243-5020. 

 
Be on lookout for IAS Plants and Animals  

(Rodents, lizards, insects, weeds, seeds and soil) 
BIOSECURITY IS ALL OF OUR KULEANA 

 

       KIR Biosecurity Implementation Project        

‘Auku‘u (Nycticorax nycticorax) 


